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Regulatory Update ‐ China 
Notification “工信部无[2017]276” released regarding newly available 

frequency ranges for 5G Mobile Communication System 

On 9th November 2017, the Ministry of Industry and Information Technology of the People's 
Republic China (MIIT) formally released a notification regarding the new frequency ranges 
(3300-3600MHz and 4800-5000MHz) opening for the fifth generation (5G) Mobile 
Communication System. 

Details of the regulation are as below: 

 The new frequency ranges permitted for 5G system are 3300-3600MHz and 4800-
5000MHz. 3300-3400MHz is for indoor use only.

 The frequency ranges mentioned as above shall not cause interference with other
wireless devices and radio astronomical business.

 The application for 5G frequency usage is regulated by State Radio Regulatory
Commission (SRRC).

 The application scheme, radio technical parameters and station regulations will be
further discussed and released by SRRC in the near future.

A full copy of regulation “工信部无[2017]276 ” can be located here. The text is in Chinese 

language only. 
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